
CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY

OFFICE OF THE CHAIFÎMAN AND PRES. DE NT

MONTREAL

15th October, 1929»

Dear Sir Arthur

I have your letter of the 12th instant, with 

enclosed communication from Doctor MacCarthy, relative to 

addressing the Ottawa Valley McGill Graduates Society, on 

the 81st or 28th proximo.

Either date would suit me.

I return Doctor MaeCarthyfs letter.

Sincerely yours,

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,

McGill University,
MONTREAL, Q.ue.
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